
HOPE Academy does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex 
discrimination in any education program or activity that it operates, as required 
by Title IX, including in employment. Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to 
the Title IX Coordinator, the United States Department of Education’s Office for Civil 
Rights, or both. The school district’s Title IX Coordinator is: 

  
Katie Kruger     Andy Sharp 

HR Manager     Dean of Students 

(651) 796-4581    (651) 796-4500 

720 Payne Ave St. Paul, 55130  720 Payne Ave St. Paul, 55130   

katiekruger@hope-school.org   anydsharp@hope-school.org  

 
To report information about conduct that may constitute sex discrimination or make a 
complaint of sex discrimination under Title IX, please contact the Title IX Coordinator 
identified above. The complete nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures can 
be located on the school district’s website as Policy No. 218. 
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